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Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely 

Easter break? This is going to be a very busy 

term as it is the last term of the year.  There 

are lots of dates for your diaries to add to 

your calendar, so please put them in.   

 

We are still dealing with COVID-19 and would 

like to remind you all that we are still social 

distancing. With that in mind may I remind 

you to wait outside at 2 metres apart and not 

to linger after the children have entered the 

building.  I will keep you all updated on any 

new developments from the government.   

 
General Information/Reminders 

 

Leavers 

I am sure some of you will have heard which 

new school your child will be attending from 

September 2021.  I will be outside every day 

our first week back to ask where your child 

will be going.  Transition forms will be 

completed and sent to your child’s new school.  

  

If you are staying on with us, you do not have 

to do anything.  If you require extra days 

from September, please let me know while I 

am outside.  

 

Labels 

Please make sure your child’s jumpers, coats, 

lunch boxes are clearly labelled. (Label should 

be on the outside of the lunch box.) We 

provide water or milk for the children. 

 

Weather  

As you know we do go outside daily, so with 

that in mind, please dress your child 

accordingly.  With the great British weather 

anything can happen!  As the weather gets 

brighter please make sure that your child has 

a hat, sun cream (applied at home) and a 

jacket at school every day.   

 

Coffee morning 

This again will be via telephone.  You will be 

allocated a time slot with your key person.  

Letter will come out closer to the time.   

 

Book and letter of the week 

Below is this half term’s list of books and 

letters of the week.  Please encourage your 

child at home to find things beginning with 

the letters of the week. Feel free to add this 

information on to Tapestry.  We love to see 

the photos of what they do at home.   

 

Date Week Book  

 

Letter 

19/04/2021 1 Three Billy 

Goats Gruff 

Gg 

26/04/2021 2 The Big 

Hungry Bear 

Bb 

03/05/2021 3 The very Busy 

Spider  

Vv 

10/05/2021 4 The Tiger 

Who Came To 

Tea 

Ii 

17/05/2021 5 Owls Babies  

 

Oo 
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Date Week Book  

 

Letter 

24/05/2021 6 There was an 

old woman 

who 

swallowed a 

fly 

Ff 

HALF   TERM  

07/06/2021 1 The Large 

Family  

Ll 

14/06/2021 2 Room on the 

Broom  

Rr 

21/06/2021 3 Little Moon 

 

Mm 

28/06/2021 4 Handa’s 

Surprise 

Ss 

05/07/2021 5 What the 

Lady Bird 

Heard 

Ww 

12/07/2021 6 Topsy and 

Time Start 

School  

Yy 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

W/C 

17/05/2021 

Coffee morning 

31st May 2021 Half term 

Friday 16th 

July 

Leaver’s service and show 

No PM session  

 

Finally, please remember that we have an 

‘Open Door’ policy. Should you need to speak 

with either myself or your key person we will 

make ourselves available to you. 

 

Thank you,  

Lisa Pearce – Manager  

 


